
Monthly Prophet:
Classroom News From Mrs. Randall

Dates to Remember:

December 3 - No School

December 9 - Christmas 
Program at 6pm

Central Building Auditorium 

December 22 - Pajama Day 
(Randall 1st Grade)

December 23- January 3 - 
No School - Christmas Break

Reminders:
● Remember to check your 

child’s folder - 
Homework comes home a 
couple times a week and 
is expected to be 
returned.

● Since the weather is 
unpredictable and always 
changing please make 
sure your child is 
dressed appropriately.

Dear Parents
I can’t believe that it is already December, the year is whizzing by. The students 

continue to work hard on all their assignments and especially the program that is coming in 
the next few days. Please remember to send their homework back when they have it. The 
homework will always be on the “train” side of their folders. 

What We’re Learning

Math: We have just finished Unit 3 and are 
moving onto Unit 4. We’ll learn about measuring 
and continue with our basic facts.

Science: We are continuing to work on how 
animals change over time.  

Language: We are continuing to learn about the 
different types of sentences. We have learned 
declarative and interrogative. Now on to 
exclamatory and imperative.

Reading: We are continuing to read about 
changes and work on spelling using blends 
like -th, -sh. We are starting to learn 
about long vowels with the silent “e”

Writing: Each student is continuing their 
work on writing a short book during this 
unit. The students have been working 
hard their writing stamina and doing a 
great job.


